LYONS WRESTLING

“DEDICATION BUILDS CHAMPIONS”

Dear Parents and Lyons Wrestling Supporters,

I’m writing to you to inform you of some great news! The Class BB Sectionals
will be held in Lyons this year Feb. 9" and 10™, This is a great opportunity to
showcase Lyons Wrestling as it’s never been shown before. Your son has the
distinction of being on the first team of LCS Matmen to host this competition.

While the scope of an event like sectionals will highl.ight both the pride of our
wrestling program and our new community center, it is also a huge undertaking for

the host team. This is where YOU can help! We need your help and commitment -
to set-up , run concessions, clean-up, and help with “loose ends”.

Please let us know you’d be willing to support your son and the Lyons Wrestling
Program. Return the form below by February 1%, 2007.

As always we appreciate your dedication.
Sincerely,

Coach Lawson

Yes, count me in I would love to help.

No, but I would like to help by

Name




